Dickson County Schools

Special Populations

115 Academy Street

Dickson, TN 37055
ph-615.446.2085 {-615.441.4132

Date: July 23, 2020
To: Parents and Guardians of students receiving special education services
RE: Individualized Continuous Learning Plans

In the upcoming weeks, our educational teams will be working to provide all students with Continuous
Learning Plans. The plans will be in place to ensure we meet the needs of our students who receive
special education services in the event of a schedule change due to COVID-19. Your child's special
education teacher and/or case manager will be connecting with you to discuss options and supports
needed for your student. In the instance that schools are not on a typical schedule, special education
services and support will continue; however, services will not be identical to what is offered while
attending school, full-time, in buildings. Our goal is to address your student's Individualized Education
Plan (IEP) goals, as well as support your family, the best we can. We are committed to partnering with
you and collaborating to provide special education services and supports.

To that end, special education staff will be developing Individualized Continuous Learning Plans for all
special education students over the next few weeks. This instructional plan will address your student's
specific IEP goals and ensure appropriate support is in place so that your student can be successful in the

event of an alternative school schedule.

Please feel free to contact your child's special educator or myself if you have any questions or concerns.

Kindest Regards,
Al R

William Burton, Ed.D.

Director of Dickson County Special Populations

wbu rtonf@idestn.org




